
Winter Planetarium Shows at Mills
Observatory #dundeewestend

This Friday – 20th December – you can take a tour of the night sky in the
observatory’s planetarium room and learn about constellations, galaxies and
the latest space news and much more.

Please note that Winter Planetarium Shows are suitable for children aged 5
and over.

£1 Adults, 50p Children with shows at 6pm, 7pm and 8pm.

Booking essential on 435967.
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